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PURDUE UNIVERSITY

College of Engineering

Engineering Curriculum Committee

Minutes of Meeting #6
October 29, 2007

Present: Professors Andrisani, Blendell, Cipra, Fricker, Harbin, Harris, Wang, Zoltowski, 

Guests: Prof. Rodrigo Salgado
Recorder:  Roxanne Martin
1. The meeting was called to order by Mike Zoltowski at 1:33 P.M. in ARMS 2005. Motion was made by Ray Cipra, seconded by Sherry Harbin to approve the agenda.  Motion was passed with no dissenting votes. 

2. Motion was made by John Blendell and seconded by Linda Wang to approve minutes #4 of 10/15/07.  Motion passed with one absention

3. Motion was made by John Blendell and seconded by P. K. Imbrie to approved minutes #5 of 10/22/07.  Following discussion and review of the minutes, John Blendell moved to table minutes, seconded by P. K. Imbrie pending further review and changes.  Motion was passed with no dissenting votes.

4. Prof. Salgado joined the discussion for EFD39-06 concerning the pre-requisites for the proposed graduate level course.  There was a concern about having two sophomore level courses as prerequisites, versus an appropriate graduate level course(s) as a prerequisite.  This was counter-balanced by a concern over restricting the course with the prerequisites to the extent that it would discourage students from taking the course. Prof. Salgado will explore some possibilities for an appropriate graduate level course prerequisite.

5. Discussions continued on EFD 7-06.  Sherry Harbin shared feedback received from the BME Faculty concerning the processing of a flagged EFD.  The BME Faculty was positive about the idea of an open meeting, and was also comfortable entrusting ECC with final disposition of the document.  The open meeting would provide ample opportunity to have voices heard; ECC could retain the option to send out for a faculty vote if necessary.  John Blendell suggested that faculty bring an objection to their specific department ECC representative to bring to an ECC meeting for discussion and action.  It was also suggested that when a document is flagged, the ECC committee should first identify and attempt to resolve the problem.  Currently, the Dean’s Office makes the first contact with the faculty member(s) that flagged an EFD and attempts to try and resolve the issues raised.  Mike Zoltowski proposed that if one ECC member wanted to call for a vote then the EFD should go to the faculty.  P. K. Imbrie presented an alternative interpretation of the final approval process.
6. Meeting was adjourned at 2:30 P.M.
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